
     
       

    
       

 
             

             
     

  
           

       
  

     
   

       
     

From: Niederhuber, John (NIH/NCI)
 
Date: Fri, 29 Feb 2008 14:56:01 -0500
 
To: "Stokes, William (NIH/NIEHS)
 
Subject: NCI Response re: ICCVAM Test Recommendations
 

I am responding on behalf of Dr. John Niederhuber, Director of the National 
Cancer Institute, to correspondence of 2/28/08 from Dr. Samuel H. Wilson. Per 
the guidance provided, NCI’s response is E.2.e.3: 

The NCI does not employ, recommend, or require testing for that class of 
chemical or for the recommended test endpoint. 

For additional information, contact: 
Sandy Koeneman 
Director, NCI Information Liaison Office (ILO) 
Office of the Director, NCI 


